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Head Lice
We have had reports of head lice from 
parents of children in each class over the 
last week. Please ensure that you check 
your child’s hair for these unwanted 
visitors. Could we also ask that children 
with hair longer than shoulder length have 
their hair tied up, I am sure you would 
agree that prevention is better than 
having to treat hair. A range of treatments 
are available from your local pharmacy. 
More information can be found at 
www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits

School Planner
The children have all received new 
homework/reading planners this week. 
Please could we ask that these are 
returned to school daily as they will be 
used for messages and homework. If you 
have any comments or messages for your 
child’s teacher please feel free to write in 
the planner. We would also like to 
encourage the children to look after their 
planners which we are sure they will, if in 
the unlikely event they are lost they can 
be replaced for a cost of £5.

Mr. Spicer’s Friday Challenge
Thank you to everyone who came and 
told me about hurricanes last week.

This week I would like you to find out 
about the 1980’s, As Mr. Spicer was alive 
during this time, see if you can tell him a 
fact he doesn’t know!

School Field
Please can we ask that our school field is 
respected, we have had several 
reports that dogs have been walked on 
our school field over the last week. We 
have also noticed several wooden fence 
slats have gone missing. The school field 
is a fabulous resource and we are happy 
for the community to use it outside of 
school hours, we do not want to have to 
withdraw the use of it.

Harvest Festival Service
A big thank you to everyone who has 
already returned their slip for the harvest 
service and lunch on Sunday 7th Oc -
tober. We have been informed by Rev. 
Elaine that there are a few places left for 
the lunch at the very reasonable price of 
£8 per adult with children eating free (Mr. 
Spicer and Mrs. Kaminski are particularly 
looking forward to the lunch!) If you would 
like to come, please visit the school office.



T: 01948 880347		    E: tilstockadmin@mmat.co.uk	         W: www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk

European Day of Languages
On Wednesday this week the Year 5 
pupils attended a languages morning 
where they took part in a variety of 
activities in a range of languages, 
including Spanish, French, Welsh and 
Latin. The children were so inspired by the 
Welsh we will shortly be offering Welsh 
lessons to the pupils at Tilstock! The 
morning was rounded off with a delicious 
chocolate pancake.

W orship and School Leadership 
Council
We have now appointed our new wor-
ship and leadership council members, 
well done to everyone who was success-
ful, over the coming weeks you will see 
a regular contributions to the newsletter 
from them. Well done!


